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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

No.832/2012 
 
Date: 14th December 2012 
 

Free Parking At Waterport Coach Park 
  
As a result of last year’s successful parking arrangements during the festive period, 
the Government will once again allow free parking to vehicles on the northern end of 
Waterport Coach Park, from Friday 21st December 2012 to Sunday 6th January 
2013, between 16.00hrs and 09.30hrs daily. 
  
This parking initiative is part of the on-going Traffic Parking Schemes being 
conducted by Government and will once again be carefully monitored during this 
period to determine its long-term viability. 
  
All vehicles have to be removed before 09.30hrs daily including the morning of 
Monday 7th January 2013, to avoid being fined, towed-away or clamped. 
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